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Dear Sir/ Madam,
                                             Under your consultation members of Durrington Town Council and
some members of the Public have studied your consultation documents and all agree that the
New Archaeological finds described under Other Information will have no effect on the proposed
A303 development nor will the A303 development affect the new finds described in Other
Information.
 
What we have noticed recently is an increase in MOP visiting Durrington Walls and Woodhenge.
This could be due to the increase in National Publicity given to the area.
 
What local people are concerned about is the increase in traffic especially on Fridays and Sunday
afternoons passing through the Bulford Durrington and Larkhill  bypassing the traffic holdups
alongside Stonehenge on A303. The Council has been approached to investigate the installation
of Traffic calming method’s and reduction in speed limits to reduce the impact of bypass traffic.
The quicker the A303 improvements are done the better it will be for everyone.
 
Cllr David Healing
Durrington Town Council

 
    




